Report Card Access


It is time to access your child’s report cards from home. We will no longer be printing progress reports and report cards as we will be posting them through your Skyward account.  Please follow these steps to access this information:
-Go to our school website at www.northmacschools.org and click on the “Skyward – Staff and Family Access” tab. 
-Enter your username and password and then click on the portfolio tab in the bottom left hand corner.
-Click on quarter – Semester link and then click view report. This will display your child’s semester report card. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions about this process, please contact your child’s office for assistance at 965-4127.
